
Fraternal Order of Police 

The Voice of Florida’s Law Enforcement Officers 

Press Release 

The Fraternal Order Of  Police representing more than 24,000 law enforcement officers, 
announces our endorsement of  Austin Arthur for County Commission Seat 1. 

As we approach the 2024 elections we are aware that strong leaders are needed to lead 
Florida to a prosperous and safe future.  

We need leaders that are dedicated to serving their constituents and protecting the 
citizens in their community.  

Austin Arthur is the choice of  the men and women in FOP District Seven. 

Sincerely, 

 Steve Zona
President 

Florida Fraternal Order Of  Police 

For More Information Please Contact : Lisa Henning 850-766-8808

242 Office Plaza Dr.   Tallahassee, Florida 32305 
Telephone:  (850) 656-9881 * Legislative Email: l.henning@floridafop.com 
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